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  “Tomball Police Seeks Community Assistance” 
 

The Tomball Police Department is asking for community assistance with the identity and 
location of two Hispanic males responsible for a sexual assault that occurred on Labor Day. 
 
On Monday, September 04, 2006, at approximately 12:30 p.m., while walking eastbound 
through the 13500 Blk of Zion Street, a 16 year old female was approached by two Hispanic 
males driving a small black sports utility vehicle. The suspect vehicle pulled along side of the 
female and the passenger asked the female if she needed a ride. After kindly rejecting the offer, 
the passenger exited the vehicle and forced the victim into the SUV. The assault took place 
inside of the suspect vehicle as it remained mobile. The female was then dropped off at a 
remote location off of FM 2978 where she walked to a nearby residence and called Tomball 
Police Department. 
 
The suspect vehicle is described as a small sports utility vehicle occupied by two Hispanic 
males. The driver of the vehicle was described as a heavyset Hispanic male, approximately 
5’09”, dark hair, thin beard and mustache, 30-35 years of age. The passenger is also a Hispanic 
male, approximately 6’00”, thin build, dark hair with a grayish goatee, approximately 35-40 yoa. 
 
The Tomball Police Department is asking anyone with any information to assist in the identity or 
whereabouts of the suspects to contact Investigator Ron McGullion at (281) 290-1314. Citizens 
can also anonymously through Tomball Police Department’s “Silent Hotline” at 
www.TomballPD.com . 
 


